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PCC of Holy Trinity Skipton 

Use of Drones 

 

 

The Parochial Church Council for Holy Trinity have decided that in the interests of the safety of 
the fabric of the church building that anyone who wishes to fly a drone within the churchyard or 
over the church must first obtain permission to do so from either the Rector or one of the 
churchwardens. 

 

The Rector and the Churchwardens can be contacted via the Parish OƯice: 

01756 793622 

admin@holytrinityskipton.org.uk 

 

 

 


